
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

July 15, 2014 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Attn:    Gary Widerburg  
 Commission Secretary 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Request of Rocky Mountain Power for Major Event Exclusion for the 

Weather-Related Events that Occurred on April 22-24, 2014 – Major Event 35 
 Docket No. 14-035-63 
  
In its July 1, 2014, acknowledgement of the Company’s filing in the above mentioned docket the 
Commission directed the Company file a corrected SAIDI threshold value (i.e., a corrected Page 
2 of the major event report). In compliance with the Commission’s direction, attached is an 
amended major event report for the weather-related events on April 22 – 24, 2014. 
 
If you require further information regarding this report, please contact Heide Caswell, Director 
Engineering, at (503) 813-6216. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
Enclosure 
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